
From: Bill Dicken 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: January 06, 2004

Subject:   
FCC File #: 0352-EX-ST-2003
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

All equipment channel bandwidths have been limited to less than 12.5 Khz, the lower 
bandwidths will not effect the operational effectiveness of the equipment. These bandwidths 
have been amended in the outstanding application, FCC File #: 0352-EX-ST-2003.

The issues in item 4 of your letter have been addressed by narrowing operational bandwidth as 
stated above and recognizing that the 2.4 - 2.5 Ghz issue will be tested as sold, ie the transmitted 
power will be low enough to be excluded by FCC Part 15. The remaining frequencies concern 
INMARSAT that the INMARSAT provider is licensed to sell air time in accordance with the 
appropriate federal regulations.

Any further technical concerns please contact Ms. Valerie Kelly at 609-304-1632.


